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Lrmand Dafresne, Lsquire
County Attorney Androscoggin County
suburn, Haine

Dear Siri

The Attornsy General has directed me to tell
you that, in case of nny suspected murder cccurring In
your county, if you are unable to contact the Attorney
General, to notify the Chief of the Ctate Pollce so
thet he ¢zn trzke such steps towufd investigating the
natter as See [LIroper.

Very truly yours,

Sanford L. Fogg
Deputy Attorney General

*

OLF H

Copiy A2t T okl CouurZy Attrmasyls



